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The Co-chairs and Subcommittee Chairs of the Committee on Expectations of the Public met at 
225 Spring St., Wethersfield, CT in Room 204 on May 5, 2009. 
 
In attendance:  Hon. James Abrams (co-chair), Hon. Robert Beach (co-chair), Hon. Mark Gould, 
Hon. Robin Pavia, and Hon. Kenneth Shluger.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:38 PM by Judge Abrams. 
 

 
1. Review and Approval of the Minutes of February 10, 2009 – Upon motion and second, the 

minutes of the meeting of February 10, 2009 were approved.   
 
2. Review and Discussion of the Committee Report – The co-chairs and chairs discussed the 

process for the final report.  This group will review the draft report and make any revisions.  
The revised report will then be sent by email to the full committee for comments.   

 
The co-chairs and committee chairs then went through the draft report and made revisions 
and corrections.  The changes will be made by staff and the revised report will be sent to the 
co-chairs of the Committee, who will then circulate the report and request that any comments 
be sent within two weeks.  If any substantive comments or suggestions are made, the co-
chairs will review them and determine whether another meeting is necessary.  If there are no 
substantive comments, this revised report will be sent to the chief court administrator from the 
Committee on Expectations of the Public. 
 
Judge Beach will also send around an email to see who is interested in participating in the 
smaller group that will be convened in the near future to develop the statement of rights and 
responsibilities. 

 
3. Future meetings – No meeting will be scheduled unless the co-chairs determine, based on 

the nature of the comments received, that one is necessary. 
 
Upon motion and second, the meeting adjourned at 3:45 PM. 
 
 


